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November 23-24, 2023 

No School – Thanksgiving Holiday 

 

December 4, 2023 

Murray PACT Meeting 

5:00pm – 6:30pm 

 

December 19, 2023 

Winter Band/Orchestra Concert 

6:30pm 

 

Dec. 25, 2023 – Jan. 5, 2024 

No School – Winter Break 

 

January 15, 2024 

No School – Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 

January 22, 2024 

8th Grade Parent/Student Forum 

Como Park High School Pathway 

6:00pm – 7:00pm 

 

January 25, 2024 

Activity Day 

 

January 26, 2024 

No School – Professional Day 

 

January 31, 2024 

Showcase 

5:30pm – 7:30pm 
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Cultivate the habit of being grateful for every good thing that comes to you, and to give 
thanks continuously.  And because all things have contributed to your advancement, 
you should include all things in your gratitude.  Ralph Waldo Emerson 
 
Speaking of giving thanks, I want to send out a very sincere thank you on behalf of our 
Murray School Community for all those that were able to donate toward our Give to the 
Max Campaign.  We came very close to our goal and in the end were able to secure 
donations that will ultimately benefit the well-being and outcomes for our student 
scholars.  Without the support of our greater community and families, none of what we 
do would be possible.  Thank you! 
 
I am hopeful that each and every one of you is able to find time over the next four days 
to be with family and friends and do the things that bring you positive energy.  I will be 
working to show gratitude to those that I love and those that continue to wrap around 
me.  I wish you all a great extended weekend. 
Thank you for all you do to support Murray and be well. 
 
Celebrations: 
#Pilotprops of the week!  Ms. Dooley would like to celebrate Stella Tranberry. Stella is 
a curious, ambitious and cheerful learner.  She pushes herself in both Life Science and 
Comparative Anatomy classes.  She works well independently and in groups! Way to 
go, Stella! 
#Pilotprops of the week!  Ms. Nalepka would like to celebrate Stewie Telin for all of his 
hard work in class and working so well with others!  He always has a happy positive 
attitude.  Way to go, Stewie! 
#Pilotprops of the week!  Ms. Bittner would like to celebrate Keller Ruhland.  He is a 
phenomenal student, a caring person who works to include others and does that most 
amazing thing of all: he does the right thing because it's the right thing, no matter if 
someone is watching or not. 
 
Your Co-Pilot, 
 
Jamin McKenzie 
Principal, Murray Middle School 
 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/Pilotprops?src=hashtag_click&ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Escreen-name%3AMurrayMS_SPPS%7Ctwcon%5Es1_c14
https://twitter.com/hashtag/Pilotprops?src=hashtag_click&ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Escreen-name%3AMurrayMS_SPPS%7Ctwcon%5Es1_c14
https://twitter.com/hashtag/Pilotprops?src=hashtag_click&ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Escreen-name%3AMurrayMS_SPPS%7Ctwcon%5Es1_c14


  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sixth Grade 
 

Math with Mr. Klemme: 
The students in Math 6 are being 
introduced to algebra formally right 
now.  Students are using variables 
(the letter), coefficients (the number 
attached to the letter with 
multiplication ex 3x means 3 times 
x), and constants (number whose 
value won’t change).  Students are 
taking word sentences and creating 
algebraic expressions.  Students are 
also going to be solving these 
algebraic expressions by substituting 
a number value in for the variable. 
The deadline for this work will be 
Tuesday, November 28 after the 
break with a summative assessment 
on the 29th. 
 
Social Studies with Ms. Atchison 
and Ms. Pfeiffer: 
This month students learned about 
our second indigenous nation found 
here in Minnesota: The Ojibwe. We 
mapped their migration from the 
Atlantic Ocean to the northern part 
of our state. Like our Dakota Unit, 
we studied how the seasons 
impacted their housing and jobs. 
Lastly, we introduced the idea of 
tribes being independent nations 
and how at times they create 
alliances and at other times battle 
one another. We went on a great 
walking trip to the Bell Museum to 
see Minnesota’s biomes, habitats, 
and animals in action. We even saw 
a woolly mammoth. The Bell 
Museum gave each student a free 
ticket if they want to go again! 
 

Seventh Grade 
 

Social Studies with Ms. Atchison 
and Ms. Newman: 
Seventh grade historians are 
continuing their work in the 
Progressive Era Unit. We are 
focused on a primary source analysis 
on the problems that Progressives 
were hoping to solve.  Students are 
looking at images and writing from 
the muckrakers Upton Sinclair, Ida B. 
Wells, & Lewis Hine. Our 
Assessment will be to create a 
Political Cartoon focusing on the 
problems Progressives were hoping 
to solve through legislation and 
reforms in the early 1900's. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Eighth Grade 
 

Math with Mr. Hayden: 
In Integrated Math, we are reviewing 
different forms of linear equations. 
The three main forms we are 
studying are slope-intercept form, 
point-slope form, and standard form. 
We have learned how each form can 
tell you different pieces of 
information about the equation. We 
have also learned about the unique 
relationships between slopes of 
parallel and perpendicular lines. 

 
In Algebra, we are working with 
inequalities. We finished Part 1 of 
our unit, which emphasizes graphing 
inequalities on a number line and 
solving one-step inequalities. Part 2 
will cover multi-step inequalities and 
applications of inequalities, or in 
other words, situations where this 
information can be applied to. We 
have observed solving inequalities is 
very similar to equations, except for 
situations where we multiply or divide 
by a negative number (then our 
inequality symbol needs to be 
flipped!). 
 
Social Studies with Ms. Croone 
and Mr. Kareem: 
In 8th Grade Global Studies some 
classes are finishing up their work on 
the 5 Themes of Geography, while a 
couple classes have begun to look at 
how to ask good 'Geographic 
Questions.'  The week of 
Thanksgiving will be an important 
week as it kicks off 'History Day' with 
a presentation from a staff member 
from the Minnesota History Center. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cross Country 
 

 
 

Music 
 

 
 
Ms. Denae took 5 students to the MN 
Junior Winds Honor Band on 
November 11th at Edina High 
School.  Students were nominated to 
go and were all accepted into the 
honor band.  They received their 
music about a month ago and 
practiced at home and at school to 
get ready for the day.  They started 
at 8:30 am and learned to play with 
other students from around the Twin 
Cities area.  By 3:00 pm they were 
ready to give an amazing concert.    
 
If you would like to watch it you can 
go follow this link: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=
Wc8FcZqoeBk 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Picture Day 
 
School Pictures are Ready! 
 
View and order at 
https://shop,jostenspix.com/login 
 
MURRAY MIDDLE SCHOOLEvent 
Code:  FE216023 
 
Also Needed: 
Infinite Campus Unique Student ID 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wc8FcZqoeBk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wc8FcZqoeBk
https://shop,jostenspix.com/login


  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Counselor’s Corner 
 
 

EVERY MEAL 
 

Please fill out our QR code or this link if you are interested in getting items from the Murray food pantry sponsored by Every 
Meal. Link: https://forms.gle/Uu7GTHWuTCiZgZ9b9. We have food available at Murray for students to pick up at the end of the 
day on Fridays. It is in our Food pantry – see Google Form for more info. Please write down your name, your contact 
information, and which items you’d be interested in your student picking up each week. Students will take these items home in 
their backpacks. 
Contact Justine Revermann (justine.revermann@spps.org or 651-744-7130) or Lisa Engelstad (lisa.engelstad@spps.org or 
651-744-2397). You can reach out to us to schedule an appointment to pick up some food items. 

 

 
 

Murray School Counselors, 
 
Justine Revermann (Student last names A-L) justine.revermann@spps.org or 651-744-7130 
Lisa Engelstad (Student last name M-Z) lisa.engelstad@spps.org or 651-744-2397 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/Uu7GTHWuTCiZgZ9b9
mailto:justine.revermann@spps.org
mailto:lisa.engelstad@spps.org
mailto:justine.revermann@spps.org
mailto:lisa.engelstad@spps.org


  

 

Academic All-Star Quarter 1 
 

Khalid Abdi – Khalid has changed his ways in learning! He is working very hard to be a great student by working 
hard, asking questions, and turning in his work. 
 
Evelyn Amman Steger – Evelyn’s classwork is exceptional! She is thoughtful, open to learning new things, and she 
has the ability to really listen to others. Way to go! 
 
Cooper Baldwin – Cooper is a phenomenal time keeper and door monitor! He makes sure we stay on schedule. 
 
Jennifer Calles Vazquez – Jennifer took on the challenge of moving up to an advanced math class and continues to 
thrive and impress daily! 
 
Derrick Coleman – Derrick always leads by example and is a hard worker getting straight A’s. Derrick is an excellent 
leader. 
 
Hazel Collins – Hazel consistently shows strong academic understanding of algebra along with a drive to succeed in 
class. 
 
Vivienne – Vivienne was very responsible and worked hard to get caught up after missing some school. Now she’s on 
a roll. 
 
Nas’zir Dawson-Turner – Nas’zir is consistently punctual, cheerful and demonstrates exemplary effort on all things 
asked of him. 
 
Ruwayda Dhinbil – Ruwayda diligently includes specific historical evidence in her responses. Ruwayda is a leader in 
class, volunteering to share out and always leading by example. 
 
Jay’Vion Ducker-Booth – Jay’Vion is an awesome helper that always thinks of others before himself. 
 
Cole Eichenberger – Cole excels in Earth Science with nuance. They are careful and precise in lab while willing to 
make mistakes and learn from them. 
 
Louis-John Fabel – Louis takes his time doing all of his work in Minnesota Studies. He is turning in his best work and 
is on a roll! Great job! 
 
Isaac Hakanson – Isaac is an academic leader, consistently sharing his deep thinking work with the class. He 
demonstrates thinking levels far above 6th grade. Well done! 
 
Snowflower Htoo – Snow is a diligent student who is always on task. She has become a great mathematician, and I 
am excited to see how well she does! 
 
So Htoo – So made huge progress over the quarter and finished really strong! He’s a great writer and thoughtful 
student and I know he will continue to grow throughout the year! 
 
Zari Ingram-Jordan – Zari is always on time and ready to learn! She also is a reader of LOTS of non-fiction! Keep up 
the great work Zari! 
 
Marleny Jaramillo – Marleny is both a great learner and a great person. She is responsible, efficient with her work, and 
always helps out! 
 
Ari Lee – Ari is both a great leader and a hard worker. She does her best on all her assignments and even helps her 
peers when they are in need of assistance. Keep up the great work! 
 
Emma Lee – Emma is a hard worker, a thoughtful student, and always asks for help when she needs it. 
 
Malaysia Lerma – Malaysia has been working hard as a 6th grader in all of her classes. She is also a helpful classmate 
and friend. She has great ideas and is brilliant. We are so glad she’s here at Murray! 
 
Nahil Lolo – Nahil uses her artistic skills to create beautiful work and models what it means to be a reflective artist. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

Academic All-Star Quarter 1 
 

Edwin Martin-Cumes – Edwin is a positive role model in and out of the classroom. He works hard and encourages 
others to also do their best. Keep up the positivity, Edwin! 
 
Evelin Martinez Serrano – I appreciate how Evelin comes to class everyday with a smile and a determination to learn! 
She always has her notebook out, is ready to learn and willing to learn new things. 
 
Nay Moe – Nay Moe is an incredible leader in class. He is always respectful, responsible, and safe in class. He helps 
his peers and is an excellent worker. Keep up the great work! 
 
Leah Moore – Leah is always willing to help the classroom community with reading aloud, asking on topic questions, 
and doing her work. 
 
Nay B Paw – I appreciate how Nay comes to class everyday with a smile and a determination to learn! She always has 
her notebook out, is ready to learn and willing to learn new things. 
 
Collin Renner – Collin is always trying to grow his science knowledge and understanding while contributing with 
insightful science discourse. 
 
Julia Rentmeester – Julia strives to help everyone in class become better historians. Her questions and analysis help 
us all. 
 
Sofiya Salahu-Din – Sofiya is eager to share ideas and collaborate with other students in our class. Sofiya supports 
responses with specific historical evidence when sharing out and when writing. 
 
Nay Say - I appreciate how Nay comes to class everyday with a smile and a determination to learn! She always has 
her notebook out, is ready to learn and willing to learn new things. 
 
Ingrid Sheu – Ingrid has strong academics and drives our science class’s thinking forward with her thoughtful 
contributions in group discussions. 
 
Eh K Soe – Eh is fantastic in class! He always turns in great work and goes above and beyond. He quietly leads by 
example in Minnesota Studies. 
 
Ni Klu Taw Soe – Ni Klu Taw Soe is always pushing himself to learn and encourages others around him to reach new 
levels. He is a very energetic participant in class discussion and helps us move our learning forward. 
 
Tsuki Solheid – Tsuki consistently shows strong academic understanding of algebra along with a drive to succeed in 
class. 
 
Tate Spaulding – Tate is an outstanding Algebra student. He keeps his priorities where they should be, is always 
willing to volunteer to work on a problem and support and help his classmates as well! 
 
Ellia Stoessel – Ellia always pushes herself to the next level in learning. She is a great lab partner, thoughtful 
questioner, and reflective learner. Keep up the good work in Life Science! 
 
Dashaun Suggs – Dashaun has shown great improvement in his attendance, work completion, and class 
participation. Keep up the great work! 
 
Noah Taylor-Marino – Noah is always ready to learn! He’s in class with his materials out, planner updated and asks 
questions as we go. He also has great insights to our topics with historical connections. 
 
Lera Tedder – Lera consistently demonstrates deep thinking work in her text analysis and above grade level writing 
skills. She is a role model and a Rockstar in the classroom! 
 
Adalyn Thao – Adalyn has strong academics and drives our science class’s thinking forward with her thoughtful 
contributions in group discussions. 
 
Sephira Thao – Sephira is always working hard in class and she enjoys helping others as well. 
 
 

 
 
 
 



  

 
Academic All-Star Quarter 1 

 
Julia Umut-Bejarano – Julia excels in class. Her noticings and questions help us all become better historians. 
 
Alice Van Keerbergen – Alice consistently shows strong academic understanding of algebra along with a drive to 
succeed in class. 
 
Angelina Yang – Angelina is a great representation of what a Murray student should be. Hard working, responsible, 
and friendly to everyone. 
 
Charles Youngquist – Charles is always thinking about others and is always helping others. He leads by example and 
is a top-notch student. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 



  

 



  

 
 
 
 
 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 


